
Page 298 VOJNOSANITETSKI PREGLED  

  DOI: 10.2298/VSP1703298E

 

E R R A T U M 
 
In the Editorial 1 published in the first (January) issue, 2017, of the Vojnosanitetski pregled, there 
was an error in the surname of one of the reviewers. In the Table 2 in which names of reviewers of 
the Journal in 2016 were given, on the page 7, 4th column right, the name of a reviewer Vanović 
Mirjana should have read as Životić-Vanović Mirjana. 
 
The correction has been made to the online version of that issue of the Journal which is available at: 
http://www.vma.mod.gov.rs/vsp_1_2017.pdf 

 

The author would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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